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Request: 
 
Please can I request the following information under the Freedom of Information Act: 
 
Please tell me: 
 
The name of the road for which you have received the most reports/complaints about pot holes in 
the last 12 months (April 2017 to March 2018) and how many reports/complaints were made. 
 
Response: 
 
The road we received the most reports regarding potholes between 1st April 2017 and 31st March 
2018 was Churchill Street Howdon with 25No. enquiries. 
 


